
Subject Re: Correction to EC Measures on Lots 9 and 10

From Camille Leung

To Robert Pellegrine; Amy Ow

Sent Tuesday, March 17, 2020 5:55 PM

Please work with Adolfo and Scott. 

From: Robert Pellegrine <robertpellegrine@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 5:51 PM
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>
Subject: Re: Correction to EC Measures on Lots 9 and 10 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Ok thanks for the response 
I talked with Roland (BKF)
He says everything is all-inclusive and says it goes way back to someone named Diane who requested 
doing it the way it was done
I hope this info rings some old bells
I am going to get Roland to e mail you what he has
Thanks Bob Pellegrine
Nexgen

On Mar 17, 2020, at 5:33 PM, Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> wrote:

﻿ 

Hi Bob,
I think you may have gotten an encroachment permit from DPW for the driveways, but I 
think you need to get a separate one for the drainage work. Please work with Adolfo and 
Scott (both copied here). 
I sent an email to Jack re: what we need for Lot 11. I'll re-send it to you. 
Thanks

From: Robert Pellegrine <robertpellegrine@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 1:03 PM
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>
Subject: Re: Correction to EC Measures on Lots 9 and 10 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's 
email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hi Camille 
I just talked with Scott from county street inspection and he tells me we do not have an 
encroachment permit for the storm drains and I told him yes we have all permits and they were all 
inclusive with our permit package for lots 9 & 10 could you please foreword to him a copy of 

Sent from my iPhone
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inclusive with our permit package for lots 9 & 10 could you please foreword to him a copy of 
permit for storm drains for Cobblehill as we are ready to start storm drain install very soon and 
will need some inspections
And how are the permits for low 11 coming
End of March is nearing
Thanks
Bob Pellrgrine
Nexgen
650-546-2214

On Oct 1, 2019, at 1:06 PM, Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> wrote:

﻿ 
Hi Bob and Melissa, 

After you complete the below correction for Lots 9 and 10, please send pictures to Jessie 
and Kristen. They will let you know whether they need to inspect again.

Lots 9 and 10: Silt fence along the west and east sides of Lot 9 and the north and the 
east sides of Lot 10 has been installed to more accurately reflect the Civil Plan’s limit 
of grading. However, none of the silt fence is trenched or keyed in, as per the 
specifications for silt fence installation provided in the California Stormwater BMP 
Handbook (see attached SE-1). SWCA recommends the contractor keys in the silt 
fence as required by the SWPPP (see attached specification) prior to the start of 
construction. 

▪

There is one outstanding item that should be addressed prior to grading:

Camille Leung, Senior Planner
Planning & Building Department
San Mateo County 
455 County Center, 2nd Floor
Redwood City, CA 94063
Phone - 650-363-1826
Fax – 650-363-4849

Sent from my iPhone
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